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STATEMENT ON KOSOVO’S PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS 

 

The Albanian American Relations Council (AARC) commends the people of Kosovo for their 

exemplary participation and conduct in the recent free and fair elections. Kosovo continues 

to set the highest standard in the region, demonstrating an unwavering commitment to 

electoral transparency and democratic principles. 

 

AARC congratulates the winning coalition of Vetëvendosje!, Guxo, and Alternativa on their 

decisive victory. We also recognize the opposition parties—PDK, LDK, and AAK—for 

running strong and principled campaigns, offering voters viable and diverse alternatives. 

With the elections concluded, it is now imperative that all parties work swiftly and 

collaboratively to form the new government in accordance with Kosovo’s Constitutional 

process. 

 

We urge the incoming government to take immediate and decisive action to ensure the lifting 

of EU sanctions and to advance Kosovo’s accession to NATO. 

 

Most importantly, we strongly encourage the new government to expand its diplomatic 

presence and engagement in Washington, D.C. This includes securing high-level meetings 

with key U.S. policymakers and decision-makers, strengthening Kosovo’s global standing, 

and working diligently to align strategic interests with those of the United States. 

 

AARC remains deeply committed to strengthening the bond between the United States and 

the Albanian people. We stand ready to collaborate with all stakeholders to advance this shared 

mission. 

 


